
To enhance student safety, focus, and learning, starting April 25, 2025, K-8 students will 
transition to a “Custom Allow List Only” internet model. This means students will only be able 
to access a curated list of approved educational websites on school devices. 

🔹 Why the Change?​
 ✅ Ensures school devices are used for learning only​
 ✅ Enhances online safety by blocking inappropriate content​
 ✅ Reduces distractions and keeps students focused​
 ✅ Supports compliance with NYS and federal regulations 

🔹 How You Can Help​
 ✔ Encourage your child to use school devices for educational purposes​
 ✔ Discuss the importance of staying on approved websites 

 


